
FOOD AND SAFETY SUMMIT 2017 

Chicago, IL- April 2017

On Thursday, April 20, 2017, Samuel Baker, (Chicago 
Sales) and Andy Schwartz, (CEO) attended Henkel’s 
North America Food Safety Packaging Forum held at 
Drake Hotel.

Food Safety and Quality is an increasing global 
concern for consumers and manufacturers alike. It has 
manifested itself in increased food safety requirements 
with retailers, heightened expectations from food and 
beverage packers, and new legislation such as Food 
Safety Modernization Act. It affects the entire food and 
beverage supply chain, including packaging material 
suppliers.

 ajadhesives.com  map-pack.com 

The forum included presentations from well recognized, industry leading companies 
across different sectors, as well as technical experts from Henkel. The full day event 
was successful in raising awareness and advancing Food Saftey in packaging and 
learning best practices.


